
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 23th April 2021

PLEASE REMEMBER…

 Read at home every night and talk about your reading books. This term we will be 

focussing on fluency in reading. Encourage your child to read each sentence twice, 

one to decipher new words and a second time to practise reading with fluency. You 

find common exception words in your child’s Reading Diary. Please help your child to 

read and spell them – just take a few at a time!

Class Logo competition now live! Please purchase your entry voucher at

www.pta-events.co.uk/fonds. All designs can be emailed to

fonds@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk .We can’t wait to see all the wonderful

designs.

Learning Outside the Classroom
As part of our Outdoor Learning Curriculum, we will be running some Forest School Learning 

Outside the Classroom sessions for Year 1. Half the class will have sessions this half term and 

the other half will have sessions the second half term.  Penguins sessions will be on Mondays 

and Puffins sessions will be on Fridays.
Plea

We hope you all had a lovely Easter!

This term’s topic is ;

Step in to Monet’s Garden

We will be learning:

• English; Letter writing through our topic of Monet’s garden

• Maths: Multiplication and division; times tables –twos, fives and tens.

• Art: Landscapes and cityscapes by famous artist

• DT:

• Phonics: ‘are’ and ‘ear’ saying air, ‘ve’ saying v and ‘ore’ saying or

• Science: Plants


